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PARTNERSHIP WORKING IN DARLINGTON

Purpose of Report

1. We have requested a call-in of the decision of Cabinet, in relation to Partnership
Working in Darlington (Minute C8/Jun21). The reasons we have requested the
call-in is to determine details omitted from the Cabinet report :-

e To explore whether and how partnership working will function with sectors
other than the public sector;

e To explore whether and how partnership working will function cross
sector;

e To understand what analysis has been completed on SCS outcomes and
where DBC outcomes do not overlap; and

e To explore how gaps will be taken forward within DBC policy.

2. We would like to discuss these issues with the relevant Cabinet Member,
relevant Director and Head of Service.

Councillors Wallis, McCollom and Haszeldine



